
 
 

 
 
May 24, 2023 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Wednesday, May 24th at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works received bids 
for Contract 2023131 – Washington Park Bowl Drainage and submits the same for your 
approval.  The following bids were received: 
 

Washington Park Bowl Drainage Bids 
Contractor Bid 

Wanasek Corp $63,685.00 
DK Contractors $79,958.00 

A.W. Oakes & Son $98,230.00 
 
 
Wanasek Corp submitted the low proposal in the amount of $63,685.  The engineer’s estimate on 
the project was $44,000.  This is a Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services project.  Staff 
recommends that the contract be awarded to Wanasek Corp. based on the bid results shown 
above.   
 
Funding for this work is available in the following account: 
 
Org-Obj 45050 57110 Land Improvements - $63,685 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director 
Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 
 Ron Pritzlaff 

Ara Molitor 
Jon Dragotta 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
(262) 636-9121 - Public Works 
(262) 636-9166 - Engineering 


